Participation in JMOD/JSDF Gender Focal Point Course
|

Based on the JMOD WPS Promotion Plan, Koku-Jieitai (JASDF) is promoting var-
ious WPS initiatives in the Koku-Jieitai.

On 20-22 May, Koku-Jieitai members participated in the JMOD/JSDF Gender Fo-
cal Point Course. Instructors from the Netherlands Armed Force and Andaya Con-
sulting (Canada) provided meaningful information for the participants to deepen
their knowledge to promote WPS. The participants from JASDF will act as the focal
point of WPS promotion in the units of Koku-Jieitai.

Koku-Jieitai will continue to promote our WPS initiatives.




